Dear Child Safety Partner….. 

In the United States, on average, every ten days, a child dies from heatstroke in a vehicle. According to the noheatstroke.org, approximately 37 children under the age of 15 die each year from pediatric vehicular heatstroke (PVH).

The National Pediatric Vehicular Heatstroke (PVH) Stakeholders Workgroup (a collaborative of national organizations focused on PVH and managed by the National Safety Council) has developed a comprehensive awareness package for employers to increase understanding of the dangers of hot vehicles. 

We ask that you help by disseminating this awareness package to employers in your catchment area who have parking lots for their employees or other visitors. Together, everyone can help prevent these tragedies from occurring. 

Sincerely,

